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MARKET ANNOUNCEMENT 
- FBL create community awareness for its students 

 

 
FBL management, staff and students marched through the streets of Lautoka on Friday 20 October 

2017 in the bid to raise awareness of the presence of its students around the City. This was organised 

in partnership with the Tourism Department of the Fiji Police Force as a result of an increase in the 

number of the institute’s students being robbed around Lautoka and Nadi where our campuses are 

located whereby the theme of this event was “Fiji My Home Away From Home”. 

 

Chief Operations Officer, Mereseini Baleilevuka addressed the general public who joined in the event 

held at Shirley Park in Lautoka and highlighted that it is quite sad that our students have become 

victims of such attacks. “Our students come to Fiji to study English and become part of our 

Community and we encourage the general public to welcome them here with our Fijian Hospitality,” 

she added. 

 

Chief Guests for the event, Mr Jope Nakauvadra CEO for the Lautoka City Council and Eleni 

McGoon from the Lautoka Police Head Quarters, both shared the same sentiments at the event that 

these students become an ambassador not only for the Institute but also for Fiji when they return to 

their home countries. Therefore, it is quite important that the local communities work together to 

make Fiji their Home away from Home during their stay here. 

 

Integrated with this event, the Company also organised a morning tea for Pinktober to help raise 

awareness for cancer and remember all cancer patients, their families and those who have lost 

someone to cancer. Invited to speak on this awareness was Dr Filomena Gavidi who is a Senior 

Dietician at the Lautoka Hospital as well as Mrs Reapi Nayacakalou who is a cancer survivor. 

 

 
Yours sincerely 

 

  
 

Hiroshi Taniguchi      Waisale Iowane 

Chairman        Executive Director 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 





 


